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Spring 1    January 2022 
 

Astronauts Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 Firstly I would like to send out a greeting to everyone, I am 

looking forward to the term ahead, getting to know everyone 

and being part of the Early Years team.   

This term we will be focusing on being ‘Independent Thinkers’ 

as part of the whole school focus.  During our topic this term of 

‘Planet Earth’ we will explore the seasons and weather 

changing around us.  We will look at the differences in the 

environment and talk about these changes.   

In Maths we will be exploring counting and comparing 

numbers, this will be done through fun activities and songs.  

Our classroom environment will give us the opportunity to 

explore these new skills independently. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Conroy and Early Years Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Tuesday – PE 

Monday, Wednesday, 

Friday- Reading books 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Reading Books- Please send 

in your child’s reading books 

to be changed on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday. 

We will be reading with your 

children on an individual or 

group basis regularly. 

 

 

 


